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After 6 years of work and over 7,000 interviews Murray Sinclair and the 
Truth & Reconciliation Commission of Canada have completed their report. 
The incredibly painful recollections of seven generations of First Nations 
people in Canada have been documented. The deceit and cover up of 
these realities has had horrible consequences for all Canadians. The 
motivation to destroy First Nations is clear. Their ownership of land stood in 
the way of progress for corporate interests and governments that 
cooperated with those interests. This is still a reality today. 
The Commission has made recommendations based on the reality of the 
issues and a deep understanding of what needs to happen to begin the 
process of healing. This will be a journey of learning and changing our 
beliefs in historical fabrications for all Canadians. Lets make sure our 
children know the truth so that we can build an honest and inclusive culture 
in Canada. 
National Pensioners Federation Supports the implementation of the 
recommendations included in this report.   
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